
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Board Professional Development 
Monday, May 16, 2022 

5:30 pm 
 

Educational Services Center 
1350 West 106th Street 

Room 601 
 
 

 
There will be a professional development session for the School 
Board on Monday, May 16, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. The topic is cultural 
proficiency. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you need an accommodation for a disability 
(e.g. wheelchair accessibility, interpreter, hearing, large-print materials) 

 such an accommodation can be available upon advance request.  
Contact the Office of the Superintendent as soon as possible: 

952-681-6403  (Minnesota Relay 711) 
 


